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I urge you to vote no on HB 2548. As someone who has been in the ag industry in 

Oregon for over 30 years, I know first hand the challenges faced by farmers, not just 

the owners but the farm workers, as well. An unelected board with little to no 

experience in the day to day operations of farming is not qualified to make decisions 

for all farms and farm workers across the state. I urge you to listen to my state 

representatives, Lucetta Elmer and Anna Scharf, and vote no on HB 2548. 

 

Kit Johnston 

Farmer 

Yamhill County Commissioner 


